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Re: Council File #14-0147, LEASH YOUR LID

Dear Councilmembers:

At the regularly scheduled meeting held March 7L,2014, The Mar Vista Community
Council approved the following policy motion by unanimous vote:

The Mar Vista Community Council suppofts a motion fCouncil File #14-0147;
introduced by Councilmembers Paul Koretz and Tom LaBongel Requiring the
Department of Water and Power to report to the Council I 30 days on the
feasibility of adding cap/lid leashes to the Department's water bottles Requiring
the Department of General Services to report to the Council in 30 days on the
feasibility of requiring water bottle purchases made by City departments include
caplid leashes. MVCC further encourages investigating the feasibility of
replacing most single-use water bottles purchased by DWP and city
departments with reusable bottles having lids that either do not require
removal or are leashed.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of the matter,
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